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HOLY TRINITY ARMENIAN APOSTOLIC CHURCH OF GREATER BOSTON 
145 BRATTLE STREET • CAMBRIDGE. MASSACHUSETTS 02138 • TEL 354-0632 

Dear Parishioners: 

REVEREND FATHER MAMPRE KOUZOUIAN 
(Pastor) 

August 21 , 1980 

The Stewardship Program, if approved, will begin on Stewardship Sunday, 
October 26th, when all our Parishioners will be invited to pledge a Fair 
Share of their resources to support our Church in 1981. 

Payment toward the pledge may begin immediately for thos who wish to 
honor their commitment before the fiscal year begins on January 1, 1981. 
Parishioners who are unable to make their pledge on Stewardsh'i p Sunday, 
October 26th, will be contacted personally by a member of the Stewardship 
Committee. All pledges must be made no later than December 1, 1980. All 
pledges should be paid by December 31, 1981. 

This year, our Annual Anniversary Banquet will be Stewardship Sunday. 
We look forward to meeting with you at the Special Assembly to be held at 
the Cultural Hall on Sunday, September 28th, following the Di vine Liturgy, 
to formally approve the Stewardship Program. 

STEWARDSHIP COMMITTEE 
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